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SEED DRILLING

With Spring well and
truly in the air, and the
days drawing out, it’s all
hands to the deck on the
farm for seed sowing
(farmers call it drilling)
and we're currently
planting barley, oats and
peas which we're hoping
to harvest in August, all
being well.

DANCING COW DAY
This is the third year that
we've made an open
invitation to join us for
Dancing Cow Day.

It’s the dairy farmers’
favourite day of the year
- the day that we let the
milking herd back into
the fields after spending
the winter indoors.

The first to arrive will be
able to jump aboard our
farm people carrier and
view the whole thing
from the heart of the
action.

We're very dependent
on the weather so all we

can say at this moment
in time that It will be
happening on a
Saturday in late March.

Keep an eye on our
Facebook page for
details or sign of for our
Hanley Moos newsletter
on our website and
we'll send you an email
to let you know.

Our next major farm
event for your diary is
Open Farm Sunday on
10th June.

MOTHER’S DAY
SUNDAY 11* MARCH
How about bringing
Mum for lunch morning
coffee and cake or
afternoon tea in our
Cafeé.

If you're planning to
cook lunch at home
we’ve got everything
you'll need all under
one roof....great offers
on meat in our Butchery
and lots of special
foodie treats too!
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SPRING IS IN THE AIR!

CHEQUE FOR SCOUTS
Although our Open Farm
Sunday events are
always free to attend
our visitors are very
generous in their
voluntary donations
which has enabled us to
support several local
worthy causes like the
Woolaston Scout Group
who are hoping to buy a
mini-bus that will enable
them to get kids out and
about and exploring
later this year.

Thank you, as always, for
your valued support.

Kind regards,

Lyndon, Maria, Harriet
& our award winning team

HANLEY FARM SHOP
Local food vou can trust

WE ALWAYS LISTEN
When you fill in one of
our Food for Thought
comments cards we
actually do take your
suggestions very seriously
indeed and use them to
help us to continually
improve the way that we
do things here.
Many of the new dishes
on our latest menu have

-\ been added from your

suggestions.

CLOCKS GO FORWARD
The clocks going forward
and the evenings
drawing out always
marks the start of Spring
for us.

Don’t forget to put your
clocks forward by an
hour when you go to bed
on Saturday 24th March!

EASTER EGG HUNT
Our annual Easter egg
hunt starts on Friday
16th March.

You could win a mini
hamper of goodies.

Pick up an entry form
and count the number
of Easter Eg%s hidden
throughout the shop.

Last day to enter is
Tuesday 3rd April
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OFFICE
SPACE
AVAILABLE
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In our prestigious

Hanley Farm
Business Centre.

Affordable office
space to rent to suit
from 1 to 6 people,

with use of communal
entrance lobby with
secure intercom entry
system, kitchen area,
toilets, ample free
parking and access to
Super-Fast
Broadband.

For more information
and latest availability
please contact Lyndon
by email: lyndon@
hanleyfarmshop.co.uk
or call:

07850 842101

Winner of our
latest monthly
lunch for two

draw is
Jackie Calvert
from Coleford.

SUPER-FAST
BROADBAND

SUPER FAST
BROADBAND
We've installed a
dedicated super-fast
80Mb Broadband line at
our Business Centre and
we're making it available
wirelessly to anyone who
lives in the area or runs a
business nearby.

For more information
please give Lyndon a call
on

07850 842101 /




